
   MSMHS FISH TALES 

           
that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of January 20, 2014 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 20th 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
No School  B Day/        A Day          B Day         A Day/ 
                   Advisory                                              Advisory 

 
Next PTO Meeting - Tuesday, February 4th - 6:30 pm 

Join our teachers and parents as we plan our  
3rd Annual MSMHS Spelling Bee on April 4th 

 
 

MSMHS Financial Aid Night 
Tuesday, January 21st - 6:30 pm - Great Hall 

Presented by Connecticut College 
All students and parents especially Juniors and Sen-

iors are welcome to attend!  
 

QUARTER 2 REPORT CARDS COMING SOON! 
Distribution on January 31st  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

Warner Voted into National Honor Society 
 
Congratulations to MSMHS 
senior, Lindsay Warner, who 
was unanimously voted in by 
the MSMHS faculty.  
 
Lindsay, Lebanon, CT, is a high 
honors student who is a 
member of the Student Coun-
cil, Peer Mediation Team, and 
a varsity member of the 
Windham Co-Op Swimming 
Team. Lindsay also helps lead 
the MSMHS Girl’s Group with 
Ms. Sklar.  
 

Lindsay’s is hoping to continue her studies in Marine Sci-
ence  in college with the ultimate goal of teaching at none 
other than MSMHS!  
Congrats to Lindsay and her family! Well deserved. 

Sophomore Priscilla Eang Named Student of the Month 
GROTON, CT -  The majority of students at the Marine Science Magnet High 
School show their belief in the research based motto, Effort Creates Ability. How-
ever, for those who know the sophomore from Norwich well; Priscilla adds the 
word maximum to the beginning of this saying.   
 
No one will argue that Priscilla Eang is one of the hardest working students in and 
out of the classroom. Eang is the sophomore class President and a member of the 
Ledyard High School Volleyball Team and MSMHS Fencing Team. Her rigorous ac-
ademic schedule includes every honors course a sophomore is eligible for includ-
ing the University of Connecticut ECE Maritime History course.  
 
Priscilla has been named to the high honor roll list each of the six quarters since 
coming to MSMHS. Her efforts rank her top in her class amongst all sophomores.  
In addition, Priscilla is always looking to improve. Her drive for success in academ-
ics and leadership is admired amongst peers and staff .  
 
Congratulations to Priscilla! Keep up the tremendous effort and drive. 

WINTER FORMAL DANCE - FRIDAY, JANUARY 31st! 
 
The Junior Class will be selling tickets to the Winter Formal on 
January 31st. Tickets for the Winter Formal will be sold in the 
morning and at lunches. Students looking to bring a guest 
must obtain a guest dance form from Ms. Alvarez in the main 
office. Forms must be submitted by the 2 pm on Wednesday, 
January 29th. Tickets are $10 a person.  
Formal dress code is required for the evening event. Students 
must wear a tie, slacks, and dress shoes or a appropriate 
dress for the evening. No jeans or sneakers.  


